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BACKGROUND 
 
Discoidin domain receptors (DDRs) are a subfamily 
of transmembrane collagen-binding receptor 
tyrosine kinases (RTK). DDRs are distinguished 
from other RTKs by a discoidin domain in their 
extracellular region, which functions as a lectin in 
the slime mold Dictyostelium discoideum. There 
are two genes that code for DDRs in humans, 
DDR1 and DDR2. Each DDR contains an 
extracellular region containing the ligand-binding 
discoidin domain, a stalk region, and a single 
transmembrane region, as well as a cytoplasmic 
domain consisting of a juxtamembrane region and 
a tyrosine kinase domain.1 DDRs signal in 
response to collagens rather than soluble peptide 
growth factors, and they display a relatively slow 
onset of phosphorylation, occurring in hours rather 
than minutes. The triple helical structure of 
collagen is required for activation of both DDR1 
and DDR2. However, DDR1 expression is confined 
to epithelial tissues where it is activated equally by 
collagen types I, IV, and V. In contrast, DDR2 is 
found in mesenchymal cells and is activated 
primarily by collagen type I, and to a lesser 
extent, by collagen types II, III, and V. DDR2 is 
also present at high levels in stromal cells 
surrounding DDR1-expressing epithelial human 
tumor cells.2 Silencing the expression of DDRs 
diminish the key functional characteristics of tumor 
cells to progress and metastasize. To date, the 
biological outcomes of DDR activation have not 
been well characterized. DDR1 signaling is also 
essential for granule cell axon extension in the 
developing cerebellum. Prolonged activation of 
DDR2 has been associated with increased MMPs 
activity in the human fibrosarcoma cell line HT-
1080.3 Recently, it was demonstrated that the 
growth inhibitory activity of fibrillar collagen on 
tumor cells is the result of activation of DDR2 
tyrosine kinase activity, which led to growth arrest 
of tumor cells in the G0/G1 phase of the cell cycle.4 
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TECHNICAL INFORMATION 
 
Source: 
DDR2 antibody is a mouse monoclonal antibody 
raised against purified recombinant human DDR2 
fragments expressed in E. coli. 
 
Specificity and Sensitivity: 
This antibody detects endogenous DDR2 proteins 
without cross-reactivity with other family 
members. 
 
Storage Buffer: PBS and 30% glycerol  
 
 

 
 
 
Storage: 
Store at -20°C for at least one year. Store at 4°C 
for frequent use. Avoid repeated freeze-thaw 
cycles. 
 
 
APPLICATIONS 
 

Application: *Dilution: 
WB 1:1000 
IP 1:50 

IHC 1:100 
ICC 1:100 

FACS n/d 
*Optimal dilutions must be determined by end user. 

 
 
QUALITY CONTROL DATA 

 
Top: Western Blot detection of DDR2 proteins in 
bacterial lysate containing recombinant DDR2 
fragments using DDR2 Antibody. Middle: This 
antibody stains paraffin-embedded human skeletal 
muscle tissue in immunohistochemical analysis. 
Bottom: It also stains A549 cells in confocal 
immunofluorescent testing. 


